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DRAFT MINUTE EXCERPT
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CROS.27/02 EXECUTIVE RESPONSES TO MATTERS RAISED BY THIS
COMMITTEE

(b) Developing a Local Strategic Partnership Strategy

Further to Minute Ref CROS.12/02 an Executive Decision Record EX.039/02
was submitted. The Executive had considered a report by the Town Clerk
and Chief Executive detailing actions which would be required should the City
Council wish to develop a Joint Local Strategic Parinership with Eden District
Council.

The Executive had then agreed to make a number of recommendations to the
City Council relating to the development of a Joint Local Strategic Partnership
with Eden District Council.

Members had discussed the minutes of the Corporate Resources Overview
and Scrutiny Committee on 24 January regarding this item earlier in the
meeting (Minute reference CROS.24/02) and had confirmed that the minutes
in relation to this item (CROS.12/02) were a true record of the meeting.

As the minutes had been confirmed as a true record, a Member proposed that
the matter should be referred back to the Executive.

RESOLVED - That, as the Committee minutes on Developing a Local
Strategic Partnership (CR0S.12/02) had been confirmed as a true record of
the meeting, the matter be referred back to the Executive.



